

Mission Mexico

Catholic Pastoral Centre 120 - 17 Ave. SW Calgary, AB T2S 2T2 Phone: 403 218-5513 www.missionmexico.com

November 15, 2018

Dear Principals and Teachers,

RE: Mission Mexico Day

Bishop McGrattan has declared the feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe (December 12) Mission Mexico Day in our diocese. Donations may be made through our **schools on December 12** or the **parish collections** on the weekend of **December 8-9.** Our goal is to have every parishioner and every student in our diocese contribute a "loonie" to the collection. Some schools celebrate Mission Mexico Day during the Lenten season, or at other times, and for this we are most grateful.

Copies of our annual newsletter are enclosed. If you would like additional copies for your school, please let us know. We have provided additional parish materials on our website at **missionmexico.com** (click on "**Schools**").

Please forward contributions to:

Mission Mexico Catholic Pastoral Centre 120 - 17 Ave. SW Calgary, AB T2S 2T2

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Rita.Kim@calgarydiocese.ca or 403-218-5513.

Gratefully yours on behalf of Mexico's poorest of the poor.

Sr. Rita Kim, FMM Diocesan Coordinator